KPU January Updates

 In this month's newsletter:
 
· Program Offers
· Future Business Leaders 2022
· Employment and Community Studies
· Upcoming Design Workshops


Program Offers
In case you missed our announcement in December, we have started sending offers to our Open intake programs for Fall 2022.
 
Our first wave of open intake offers for Sept 2022 have gone out and will now continue to go out as students apply. A few things to note in case you receive questions about seat offers: 
 
a. KPU will review the final English mark and graduation status in July- please make sure students release their transcripts to KPU through the STS (StudentTranscript Services) 
b. Deposits are non-refundable 
c. Deposits paid after June 1st will not receive priority registration. 
d. The deposit is $250 for domestic students in open intake programs 
Some Limited intake offers will start to go out in January. Competitive entry programs, like the Engineering Certificate, will be in late March.
 Open Intake Types
Limited Intake Types


Future Business Leaders 2022
It’s our 6th year running! We are excited to open registration to our Future Business Leaders conference for Grade 11/12 high school students. Each member of the winning team will be given a $1000 Entrance Scholarship to KPU's Melville School of Business and will be crowned the Future Business Leaders of 2022.
 
Date: February 26th, 2022
Time: 10am-4pm
Location: Virtual
 
I encourage you to let your students know to register as soon as possible if this is an event they would be interested in. Last year we had over 150 students participate and had a long waiting list. Please have your students self-register early to guarantee a spot. Teams will be assigned randomly.   
RSVP Now

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Sheri Browning at Sheri.Browning1@kpu.ca  

RSVP Now
 
Employment and Community Studies (formerly Access Programs for People with Disabilities)
We are re-launching our Employment and Community Studies program for Fall 2022 and are currently accepting applications! This program is designed for students with diverse learning needs that hinder educational success. The EACS* courses and learning experiences will prepare students for lifelong learning, employment, and community engagement opportunities. Students will participate in hands-on learning and work experience opportunities

*EACS falls under the mandate of Adult Special Education (ASE).

Please click the link below to join us in one of the many upcoming information sessions to learn more about the program.
Learn More
Learn More
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Design Workshops
KPU’s Wilson School of Design is offering a series of workshops to help your students get prepared for a career and education in design. Workshops include but are not limited to model making, portfolio review, and design thinking. This series of workshops only occurs from January to February of each year, so don’t miss out on this free opportunity to learn more about the industry, career opportunities, and to improve your current skillset.

Learn More
